FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER

State Road (SR) 838/Sunrise Poulevard Intersection Improvement Project
Sunrise Boulevard at NW 16" Avenue
Broward County, FL

Financial Project ID: 439159-1-52-01

FDOT

STATE ROAD 838/SUNRISE BOULEVARD INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information about the

proposed improvements at the intersection of SR 838/Sunrise Boulevard and NW 16th Avenue in the City of
Fort Lauderdale.

PROJECT IMPROVEMENT

e Upgrading traffic signals to mast arms at the
northwest and southeast quadrants

e Upgrading the existing intersection lighting

e Improving the eastbound right-turn radius at
the southwest quadrant

e Reconstructing sidewalks at the southwest and
southeast quadrants of the intersection

¢ Milling and resurfacing, installing signage,
pavement markings and improving drainage

CONTACT INFORMATION

Christian Rojas, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager
Phone: (954) 931-6182
Email: christian.rojas@dot.state.fl.us

Tapesh Sookram — FDOT Project Administrator
Phone: (954) 940-7619
Email: tapesh.sookram@dot.state.fl.us

Justina Hicklyn — Community Outreach Specialist
Phone: (954) 940-7585

Email: justina@valerin-group.com

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
e Lane closures may occur:
8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., Monday through Friday

For more information on FDOT
District Four construction projects in
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8:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m., Sunday through Thursday
¢ Pedestrian detours will be in place during sidewalk
closures
o Access to businesses and residences will be
maintained at all times.

Broward County, please visit our
website: www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/
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Follow us on:
Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL
Facebook: @MYFDOTSEFL
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Construction Cost: $689,567 Construction Start Date: October 19, 2020

Anticipated Completion: Spring 2021

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,
enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.

Please contact Community Outreach Specialist, Justina Hicklyn, to be added to project email notification lists, and if special accommodations
under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or translation services (free of charge) are needed. Public participation is solicited without
regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.


http://www.d4fdot.com



